
 

 

 

Memorandum 
To: Unit Leaders 
       

CC: Board of Directors 
       

From: Ryan Woodward, Director of SAR/Operations 
       

Date: May 4, 2004 

Re: NEW TOWING GUIDELINES 

 
Please be advised that the Canadian Coast Guard has made some changes to their policy & 
procedures for assisting disabled vessels which also include the entire CCGA and will affect how our 
vessels engage in assisting disabled vessels.  
 
The attached document replaces "Annex E - Policy for the Provision of Towing Assistance by 
Vessels Engaged in Search and Rescue" within the CCGA-National Guidelines 2002 Edition (which 
every member should have a copy of).   
 
The CCGA-P will be issuing revisions to the CCGA-P Policies on Towing (TSK-105) and Towing 
Waivers (TSK-103) in the very near future. 
 
Please review the attached document & ensure that your unit members are also familiar with it.  If 
you have any questions regarding this procedure change, please do not hesitate to contact Ryan 
Woodward at home at 604-214-8206, cellular/pager at 604-961-8206 or email at 
ryan.woodward@ccga-p.ca or Allan Hughes on cellular at 250-703-6401 or email at 
allan.hughes@ccga-p.ca. 
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